

Ealing Primary Centre survey

02 Sep 2024

Dear colleagues,

Please support Ealing Primary Centre Outreach's development by completing our annual feedback survey.

Here is the survey link: https://forms.office.com/e/Z5sGx5G4LC

Here is more information bout $\underline{\sf Ealing\ Primary\ Centre\ - EPC\ outreach\ service}$

If you would like to discuss any aspect of the service please contact me on 020 8575 6067 or at ihicks@ealingprimarycentre.co.uk

Best wishes,

Jon Hicks Headteacher Ealing Primary Centre

Was this page useful?

- Yes
- Neutral
- <u>No</u>

Contacts

Jon Hicks jhicks@ealingprimarycentre.co.uk 020 8575 6067 Last updated: 04 Sep 2024